
 
 
 
 
 

NEW JERSEY PUBLIC POWER AUTHORITY 
 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING 
 

Sent January 12, 2018 
 

The annual meeting of the Commissioners of the New Jersey Public Power Authority will 

be held on will be held on Thursday, January 25, 2018 at the Borough of Butler Electric 

Department Offices, 12 Belleview Avenue, Butler, NJ 07405.  The meeting will begin at 10:30 

AM.   

Notice of this meeting was published in the Star-Ledger on February 15, 2017 and displayed 

by Authority members in their municipal offices.” 

 

 

 


